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MEC	THANDI	MORAKA	WELCOMES	BANYANA	BANYANA	PLAYERS	IN	STYLE		
	
The	Limpopo	MEC	for	Sport,	Arts	and	Culture,	Ms.	Thandi	Moraka	invites	media	
houses	to	join	the	government	in	welcoming	and	celebrating	Banyana	Banyana	
players	through	a	breakfast	session	to	be	proceeded	by	a	motorcade	parade	in	and	
around	the	streets	of	Polokwane.	Limpopo	Government	welcomes	the	champions;	
Lebogang	Ramalepe,	Noko	Matlou,	Nomvula	Kgoale,	Hildah	Magaia	and	Amogelang	
Motau,	as	they	all	played	a	crucial	role	in	helping	Banyana	Banayana	team	to	bring	
the	title	back	home	to	South	Africa.		
	
Limpopo	Government	has	organised	a	special	welcoming	function	to	honour,	
appreciate	and	celebrate	the	players	for	the	job	well	done	and	flying	the	flag	of	
Limpopo	high,	both	nationally	and	internationally.	The	ceremony	is	arranged	as	
follows;		
	
Date					:	28	July	2022	(Thursday)		
Venue					:	Meropa	Casino	in	Polokwane		
Time				:	10:00		
		
	
“Banyana	Banyana’s	historic	2-1	win	over	hosts	Morocco	in	the	final	of	the	Women’s	
Africa	Cup	of	Nation	(WAFCON)	final	in	Rabat	on	Saturday,	brought	nothing	but	
unity	and	jubilation	in	the	sporting	fraternity.	These	trailblazers	are	indeed	an	
inspiration	to	the	up	and	coming	football	players”	MEC	Moraka		
		
end/	
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